2019 Sunday Club Report

Sunday Club has been running every Sunday except the first Sunday in the month and whole benefice services during school term dates. 

Theresa Yates-Round with the help of Trudy Ayre and Fiona Short have been on hand to do sessions with the children and those that have come along have been wonderful.  We have three regular families, with a very wide age range – 4 to 15.  Indeed it can be challenge to make sure we have the right material for all ages every week.

We have more than often been following the lectionary readings and using web-based resources for our inspiration.

We have two pre-school children.  Some of the older children do come and it is wonderful to have them with us.

We have advertised Sunday Club in Apex and hope it is on Brimscombe School website too and within the church website.


Theresa Yates-Round
12th October 2020

